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From: Spring Branch Speaks <updates@springbranchspeaks.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 12:10 PM  
To:  
Subject: Time to go to Austin! 

 

Spring Branch Speaks 
                ... to make our voices heard in Austin. 

 

Dear Spring Branch Speaks members: 
  
Come use your voice in person 
  
Spring Branch Speaks members are heading to Austin for the "Save Texas 
Schools March & Rally at State Capitol" event this Saturday, March 24, from 
11 AM - 2 PM, organized by Save Texas Schools.  We would love to arrive with a bus 
full of people to rally for our kids' education, and the future of our state.   
  
While the legislature is not in session, they are watching to see how we react to the 
cuts recently made to our schools.  With the election season upon us, NOW is the time 
to let current and future legislators know that public education is our priority and we 
WILL make our voices heard to protect our schools. More information on the rally can 
be found on www.savetxschools.org. 
  
If you are interested in going, please email us your name, phone number, and 
number of people who will attend by 5 PM Wednesday, March 21.  Based on the 
response, we may organize a bus to get us there and back.  The bus will likely leave 
about 9 AM, and return around 4:30 PM. 
  
We hope to see you this Saturday, March 24th! 
  
Spring Branch Speaks 

 

  
Spring Branch Speaks 
Parent-organized community outreach with SBISD in mind. 
  
Spring Branch ISD educates a diverse community of 32,000 students on 46 campuses, 
including 57% economically disadvantaged students and 33% limited-English-
proficient (ESL) students. 
  
(Forward this email to your family and friends - ask them to join, too: 
www.SpringBranchSpeaks.com) 
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Legislative Committee:   

David Davenport Angela Martinez Gallagher

Pam Goodson Darci Hubbard 

Susan Kellner Emily Van Buren  

Chris Vierra 
   

 

  
 

 


